
Learning from home- How will it work? 

While school is closed, children should continue learning from home using the wide 

range of resources available on our school website. The resources are divided up in 

to pupil year groups and are carefully matched to that year group. 

We have a team of teachers in place who will be updating these resources regularly. 

There is plenty there to keep children very busy and working hard. 

We have deliberately set up a simple, flexible system on our website that is easy for 

you to use at home. We know you will be busy working from home, looking after 

siblings or other members of your family. 

We suggest setting up a routine for your children where they do one or two learning 

activities each day as well as some reading every day.  

The spread of the Coronavirus is an unprecedented emergency situation impacting 

the whole world. 

The government is clear that school will not be providing the same experience of 

teaching and learning as when pupils are at school. Our teachers will not be 

providing personalised video lessons for pupils or individual feedback on children’s 

work. 

Many of our staff who are well enough to work will be running childcare for the 

children of parents, NHS workers, police etc whose work is critical in fighting the 

Coronavirus. Other staff will be looking after themselves and their families if they fall 

ill. 

We’re looking forward to hearing all about what children have learned while they’ve 

been at home. When the time comes to open again, they can bring in any work, 

projects and pictures to show us – we’d love to see! 

 

 

 

  


